
 

 

CITY OF NAPLES 
PURCHASING DIVISION 
735 8TH STREET SOUTH 

NAPLES, FL  34102 
PH:  239-213-7100    FX:  239-213-7105   

      
                                       ADDENDUM NUMBER 4 

 
 

NOTIFICATION DATE: 
 
 
 

04/03/2024 

SOLICITATION TITLE: 

Naples Pier   
Reconstruction - ITB 

SOLICITATION 
NUMBER: 

 
24-011 

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: 
 
 

5/07/2024 
2:00PM 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO, 
AND MADE AN OFFICIAL PART OF THE ABOVE REFERENCED BID. 

 

The following clarifications are issued as an addendum identifying the following changes 
for the referenced solicitation. 

 
The following answers to written, submitted questions: 

 
1. Does the city of Naples intend to use any of the existing substructure (piles) for the new 

superstructure?  
 
Answer:  Only the first three pile bents between the existing restrooms are to be re-used.  
 

2. Will the existing substructure require repairs? 
 
Answer:  No  
 

3. If the substructure will be retained, does it have sufficient load rating to take the new structure, 
or will it need to increase capacity?  
 
Answer:  The three pile bents to be re-used will be adequate as-is to support the new 
superstructure.  
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